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November 13th, 2020 
 
Dear BSC Members, 
 
Hope all is well and that everyone in your family is in good health! 
 
The Ontario Provincial Government launched a new color-coded Covid-19 Measures Framework for imposing regionalized restrictions (Figure 1.1 & 
1.2) that took effect on Saturday November 7th at 12:01am in Peel Region and across Ontario.  The Region of Peel is currently classified as Red Level – 
Control – Stringent Measures by the Government.  The restrictions at the Red Level effect team sports in the following manner and are similar to the 
previous modified stage 2 measures: 
 

• 10 People or Less Capacity at Indoor Facilities 
• 25 People or Less Capacity at Outdoor Facilities 
• No Games – Training Only 
• No prolonged contact permitted for Team or Individual Sports 
• Locker Rooms, Dressing Rooms, Showers are not available at this time.  Washrooms are only available at select locations 
• Pre-Screening Measures for all participants 
• Contact Tracing Measures for all participants 
• No spectators permitted 

 
Based on the restrictions, Brampton Soccer Club through collaboration with the City of Brampton has made the following decision to extend Outdoor 
Turf usage until Sunday November 29th: 
 

Action Step Rationale 

Extend Outdoor Turf usage until Sunday November 29th  

• Less Risk of Covid-19 transmission when Outdoor in 
comparison to Indoor spaces 

• Allows full team training to continue 
• Larger training spaces to operate exercises/activities 
• We will adapt to the potential weather constraints moving into 

latter parts of November 
• Consultation meeting is set up for Monday Nov 16th with City 

of Brampton Officials to discuss the Indoor Programming and 
transition after Nov 29th  

 
Brampton Soccer Club is meeting with officials from the City of Brampton on Mon Nov 16th to map out the critical path for shifting all programming to 
Indoor facilities after November 29th.  Once we have further updates and confirmed plans on the Outdoor/Indoor transition process, we will ensure to 
inform our membership. 
 
In the meantime, we will continue to adapt and respond to the Government guidelines as they pertain to our Region and do our utmost to offer Soccer 
Programming within feasible mechanisms.   
 
Note: Your team staff will confirm exact scheduling and locations for the remainder of November through TeamSnap.   
 
We thank all our membership for their resilience, support and loyalty during this process. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 

Brampton Soccer Club 
#StrongerTogether 
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Figure 1.1 – New Color-Coded Government Framework for implementing Covid-19 Restrictions: 

 
Figure 1.2 – Measures for Sports and Recreational: 

 


